
Marguerite McLe 

From: Trina Collins ~Collins@RSBattorneys.corn] 

Sent: 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.uS 

cc: smlubertozzi@uiwater.com; keweeks@uiwater.com; pcflynn@uiwater.com; jdwilliams@uiwater.com; 

Friday, April 09, 2010 3:44 PM 

frankdenjup@att.net: dswain@milianswain.com; Tonya Linn; Lisa Bennett: Martin Friedman; Christian W. 
Marcelli; Trina Collins 

Filing in Docket No.: 090402-WS; Application for an Increase in Water and Wastewater Rates in Seminole 
County by Sanlando Utilities Corporation 

Subject: 

Importance: High 

Attachments: PSC Clerk 18 (Supp Response to Staffs 26 Data Request).ltr.04-09-2010.pdf 

a. Martin 5 .  Friedman, Esq. 
Christian W. Marcelli, Esq. 
Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP 
Sanlando Center 
2180 W. State Road 434, Suite 2118 
Longwood, FL 32779 
Phone: (407) 830-6331 
Fax: (407) 830-8522 
Email: crnarcelli@rsbattoLneys.com- 

b. Docket No.: 090402-WS; Application of Sanlando Utilities Corporation for an Increase in Water and Wastewater Rates in 
Seminole County, Florida -Filing the Utility's supplemental response to S t a f f s  Second Data Request, Itern No. 10, dated 
March 10, 2010. 

c. Sanlando Utilities Corporation 

d. 1 Page. 

e. Letter to Commission Clerk - 1 page. 
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ROSE, SUNDSTROM & BENTLEY, LLP 
2548 BIAIRSTO~E PINES DRNF 
7 4 1  I A H G S F F ,  FIORIIM 32301 

(850) 877-6555 
F.+s (850 )  656-4029 

~,~~.rrbarrornevs.com 

REPLY T C  CENTRAL FronroA OFFICE 

April 9, 2010 

E-FILJNG 

CLNTRAL F t o n i ~ , ~  OFFICE 
ShVWSOO CENTER 

2180 W. STI\TE ROAD 434, SUTE 2118 
Lo~cur~on. FLORID, 32779 
(407) 830-6331 
Fu.  (407) 530-6522 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Docket No. 090402-WS; Application for Increase in Water and Wastewater Rates in 
Seminole County by Sanlando Utilities Corporation. 
Our File No.: 30057.183 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Staffs Second Data Request, Item No. 10, dated March 10, 2010, requested status 
information regarding a leaking gate valve near the intersection of N. Marcy Drive and E.E. 
Williamson Road. This valve was replaced as scheduled on April 5, 2010. 

Should you or the Staff have any questions regarding this filing, please do not 
hesitate to give me a call. 

For the Firm 
CWM/tlc 

cc: Steve M. Lubertozzi, Executive Director of Regulatory Accounting and Affairs 
(via e-mail) 
Kirsten E. Weeks, Manager of Regulatory Accounting (via e-rnail) 
Patrick C. Flynn, Regional Director (via e-mail) 
John Williams, Director of Government Affairs (via e-mail) 
Mr. Frank Seidman (via e-mail) 
Ms. Deborah Swain (via e-mail) 
Tonya Linn, Division of Economic Regulation (via e-mail) 
Lisa Bennett, Esquire, Office of General Counsel (via e-mail) , ~z; ; ;~ . i lATt '  
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